From: voigtsbill <voigtsbill@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 7, 2022 at 8:35 AM
Subject: Flight
To: <info@neverforgottenhonorflight.com>


Just wanted to thank you and all the volunteers who make it possible for all the Honor flights. I was just on the last flight (Labor Day). It was wonderful experience that I wouldn't trade for anything! Thank you again!!!
Airman 1st class William (Bill) Voigts
Tomahawk Wisconsin. (Vietnam Era)

